
You will not be receiving a renewal

notice if your licence disc expires on

31 December 2016 and 31 January 2017.

If you are affected please renew your

licence timeously to avoid the payment

of penalties at your registering authority

(RA) by furnishing your RSA identity

document or a valid RSA driving licence

card and by completing a green ALV

form.

The RA will advise you on the amount

payable or call 0860 212 414. Residents

within the City of Cape Town can call the

City’s, call centre on 0860103089

The inconvenience is sincerely regretted

PLEASE CHECK YOUR VEHICLE LICENCE EXPIRY DATE!!!


